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Website (https://www.biologer.org) and mobile phone application for gathering 

distribution data are in their final preparation stages. The solid ground behind the 

Biologer database has been set; it is at the operational state and tested. During the 

field season it will be further tested and potential bugs found in the source code will 

be fixed. At the moment amphibians and reptiles of Serbia are listed, while the 

butterfly species are next to be added.  

 

We presented the project ideas and results at several scientific conferences. The new 

website and mobile phone application were presented on two occasions: at 11th 

Symposium of Serbian Entomogists, by Miloš Popović (September 2017); and at 27th 

Rufford Small Grant Conference, „From mountains to deep seas“, by Ana Golubović 

(February 2018). Preliminary results on sexual dimorphism and population 

characteristics of European pond turtle in Serbia were presented at 19th European 

Congress of Herpetology, by Ana Golubović (September 2017). 

 

 
Some of the graphic solutions for the Biologer phone application icon and logo 

 

 


